
Biology A Level Bridging Work 
 
The best thing that you can do to prepare for studying Biology at A level is to buy the CGP 
book ‘​Head Start to A-Level Biology​’.  It is £4.95,  but you can download it free as a Kindle 
book on Amazon.  The book reinforces key concepts that you studied at GCSE and that we 
will develop further at A level, meaning that you will be superconfident when you start the 
course in September! 
 

 
 
I suggest that you buy the book this week and, starting from Monday 27th April to the 
summer half term, cover the following sections: 
 

4 weeks from 27th April - Half Term 
Week Beginning 27th April Sections 1 and 2 

 
Week Beginning 4th  May Sections 3 and 4 

 
Week Beginning 11th  May Sections 5 and 6 

 
Week Beginning 18th  May Sections 7 and 8 

 
Rather than making notes, aim to​ ​process the information​ in each section into a concept 
map, a poster or revision cards, although the best way of really understanding a topic is to 
teach it to a friend, parent, sibling, etc.  I know making revision cards now can seem too 
early, but you’ll thank yourself when doing tests and exams!  

https://www.amazon.co.uk/Head-Start-level-Biology-Level-ebook/dp/B00VE2NIOI/ref=pd_sim_351_1/262-2187209-0863241?_encoding=UTF8&pd_rd_i=B00VE2NIOI&pd_rd_r=9738741d-1ab4-42a6-815c-bf420c65c4a2&pd_rd_w=qY1Eq&pd_rd_wg=bPem5&pf_rd_p=7df4b67e-ebf6-4e8b-b5dd-7a46501724e8&pf_rd_r=PGM2V7HZM4YR0ARNR1KR&psc=1&refRID=PGM2V7HZM4YR0ARNR1KR


 
Google Meet 
To support you with your bridging work, I will be available to answer any questions via 
Google Meet. The first one will be on Tuesday 5th May​ - please email me at 
mw@presdales.herts.sch.uk​ if you would like to join the chat and I will send you the code 
and the time. 
 
Best from Presdales Biology Dept 
 
Ms Walsh (Head of Biology) 
Mr Britton 
Miss Lee 

mailto:mw@presdales.herts.sch.uk

